
 

 

5th September 2019 
  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

‘Meet the Teacher’ Event (Years 1-6) 
 

I am writing to remind you about the ‘Meet the Teacher’ event, which will take place on 

Wednesday 11th September from 3:45pm-4:45pm.  

 

This will be an opportunity for you to join your child after school in their new classroom to help 

you get to know their new teacher and see their child in their new learning environment once 

they’ve had a chance to settle in. During the session your child’s teacher will discuss 

expectations of the year, targets and things you can do to support your child’s learning at 

home. 

 

On the day the children will be taken out to the playground by their teacher at 

3:30pm, where they are to be collected as normal by their parent or carer. Those that 

wish to stay for the event will then follow the teacher back up to class at 3:45pm. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

 


